
Letter of Recognition
By this letter Veeam® Software recognizes MICROCOMP –
Computersystém s r.o. as an authorized Veeam Reseller.

Yours sincerely,

Amaury Dutilleul-Francoeur
Vice President, EMEA Partner Network, EMEA Veeam Software

Letter of recognition is only fit for purpose it has been given and does not replace the official Veeam Affiliation certificate.
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